

DOC18/129029 MOD 6

> Ms Meghna D'souza Student Planner Department of Planning and Environment GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms D'souza

## Sunrise Mine - Modification 6 - Response to Submissions

I refer to your request dated 26 February 2018 seeking comment from the Office and Environment and Heritage (OEH) on the Response to Submissions for the Sunrise Mine Modification 6.

We have reviewed the information provided and have no further comments at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact Michelle Howarth, Senior Conservation Planning Officer on 02 6883 5339 or email <a href="mailto:michelle.howarth@environment.nsw.gov.au">michelle.howarth@environment.nsw.gov.au</a>.

Yours sincerely

PETER CHRISTIE
Director Regional Operations
North West

5 March 2018

Contact officer: MICHELLE HOWARTH

02 6883 5339